
 

 

 

CHANGE OF DATE FIRST CONFESSION 2024 
 

Due to unforeseen circumstances the date has now changed. The P3 children 
will celebrate the Sacrament of First Confession on: 

 
Wednesday 13 March 2024 

St John’s Church 
Time 10.30 

 
Further arrangements will be sent closer to the time. 

 
Thank you for your continued patience and understanding. 

 
 

Miss Keegan 

 


